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Kia Ora Koutou, 
 
I hope you all enjoyed your weekend in the free and mostly open kiwi COVID sun. 
There was plenty to enjoy on the water, with some stunning America’s Cup Action, and it is great to be able 
to go out and get amongst the crowd. Hopefully you got to a beach, or a park, or to a family occasion that 
had been postponed because of lockdown. Hopefully it's the last time we go into lockdown…. And that's 
what we do… 
Hope for the best and be prepared for the worst. We’re on the way to Innoculations but we haven’t got there 
yet. 
 

Swimming resumes today and we have swimming coaches coming in to work with the 
kids shortly. I have said to teachers they need to have at least three quarters of their 
classes in togs before they can swim. Please ensure your child has their swimming 
costumes with them each day. This is part of the curriculum and a very important part. 
 
Parent Interviews have been set for the last week of the term. Please book yours now. 

We want to give you as much notice as possible. We want to get them done as early as possible in case of 
a further lockdown.  
Zoo Trip this Thursday. This is an important trip for this terms work which is a science topic, centred around 
Habitats. It will be a great learning day and a lot of fun. Please be aware that parent help is limited as we 
only require 1 adult to 6 children. Many teachers will already have all the help they need. Some may not. 
Please check with your child’s teacher. 
Lots of information on the day will be shared via Seesaw.  
It’s great to be back to ​“nearly normal”​(Well L1, which is nearly normal) 
All the best for your week this week 
 
Nga mihi nui….  
Donal  
Ph/text.. 021129648 


